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I am against this measure. Being able to vote by mail allows me to do it in my own 

home while researching each person/ballot measure insuring that I am making the 

best choices for me. I am also able to do it over several days at my convenience 

when time allows. I am a full time working parent of young kids and voting in person 

would be very very difficult.  


